
Online Motor Vehicle Renewals
The Division of Motor Vehicles (DMV) is asking the public to process their motor vehicle renewals online.
The health and safety of our employees and the citizens of Utah is our utmost priority.  State DMV 
offices continue to follow the Governor’s direction for social distancing to help stop the spread of the 
coronavirus.  

We realize that there are certain vehicles that may not be eligible for online renewal, however the 
majority of vehicles can be renewed by using one of the state’s two online renewal services.  Vehicles 
can be renewed at an On the SPOT renewal station or online via Renewal Express.

Please visit our website at dmv.utah.gov for a list of On the SPOT renewal stations near you, or to 
connect to Renewal Express. The DMV advises customers to access Renewal Express through our state 
website.  Please be advised:  There are several Third Party registration renewal companies that are 
privately owned, for-profit, websites that are not affiliated with any government agency.   The Utah 
DMV does not charge its customers to process renewals online using the state authorized web service, 
Renewal Express.  

The easiest way to make sure you are in the correct online renewal system is to access them through 
our website:  https://dmv.utah.gov/.  Scroll down our home page to see a list of helpful online DMV 
Services.

We value and appreciate our customers.  The DMV is working tirelessly to come up with ways to provide
continued service to you, our customers, during this ever changing situation.  

https://dmv.utah.gov/

